
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
RE: End of another year 
 
As the last of our students finish school for the summer I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for all your support throughout the year. The school year 
2020-21 was not without its challenges but at all times we strived to provide for 
the varying needs of all our students. 
 
As a priority we kept our students and staff safe from the Covid 19 virus and it is 
a credit to you and all the school community that we managed to do so. Our young 
people are some of the real unsung heroes to have faced such adversity in their 
early development years. Unfortunately we were unable to celebrate the end of 
the school year as we usually would with outings or parties but we do plan to make 
up for it next year when it is safe to do so.  
 
Over the next few weeks we will be planning and preparing for our return in 
August and we will be in contact with all the relevant information through VS-
ware mail. If you still haven’t downloaded the vsware app on a smartphone or 
other tablet you might take a few minutes to do so over the next few weeks.  
 
School reports will be issued online only this summer and should be available 
by the middle of June.  
 
While we look forward to next year with optimism many of the systems and 
protocols introduced this year because of the Covid 19 Pandemic will remain in 
place for now. These will all be reviewed in August as we return.     
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish our leaving cert class of 2021 the 
very best of luck in their exams and future endeavors, you will be missed around 
the halls of Scoil Ruáin.  
 
Wishing you all a bright and safe summer 
 
 
_________________________________________ _________________________________________ 
James Williams    Siobhan Landers 
 


